
I am writing to declare my opposition to the Draft Local Plan,  specifically the building of
houses upon the greenbelt land in the Borough of Enfield.  

Selling this land to developers is ill advised and environmentally irresponsible. There are
no thoughts for the advantages that these areas currently have for the community and tax
payers, nor the future generations who wish to preserve this space.  Sadly there is only
thought for a small minority who can reap a huge financial reward from destroying this
historically and environmentally important landscape.

More consideration needs to be given to developing existing brown field sites. These sites
are in abundance across the Borough.  

Please consider,  not what is only good for a few,  but what is most valuable to us all.  
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